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Dear Mr. Rowa

RE: APPRECIATION FOR YOUR COUNSELING

The above matter bears reference.

On behalf of the Haemophilia Youth of Africa (HYA) executive committee, I, the general
secretary would like to convey our heartfelt gratitude for your technical expertise and
facilitation skills at our strategic planning and action plan session which included
development of our vision, mission, core values as well as support in the development of our
proposals. Your leadership and thought provoking sessions enabled us to reflect on our goals
and aspirations and chart the best way forward.

I would like to emphasize our appreciation for your patience, the integrity and
professionalism you portrayed, maintaining a neutral standpoint at all times throughout the
two days you spent with us but above all, for working with us until late on the 24™ when we
could not reach a clear solution within the estimated time.

We will be sure to keep in touch in future.

Retselisitsoe W. Mahlaha
General Secretary
Haemophilia Youth of Africa
(+266) 59037664

Email: haemoyouthafrica@gmail.com




